
Terry & Tammy Miller • 2425 Mountain View Drive, Loveland, CO 80538 • (970) 286­4332

Terry@WaypointChurch.org                                                   WaypointChurch.org

Published by FreeWill Baptist North American Ministries  •  PO Box 5002, Antioch, TN 37011­5002                     www.fwbnam.com

Thank you so much for your continued prayers 
and 

financial support!!

Greetings from Fort Collins!

Last Sunday, we received the official notice that I had been voted in as pastor of the Highland Hills Free Will Baptist Church in 

Greeley, CO. Since November 2021, we have been ministering at both Waypoint Church in Fort Collins and the church in Greeley. 

We have been helping them pray for a new pastor. As that possibility seemed to diminish, we began praying about other options. 

Convinced of God’s leading, it was decided to merge the two churches while retaining the two ministries. To accomplish this, the 

Greeley Church as the established church, will be taking on the Fort Collins Church as its mission project. Both churches will 

continue making an impact in their communities, respectively. We will have many things to work through and pray about, but are 

excited about how God is working to make this possible. As many churches are currently closing their doors, we are grateful to see 

these churches stay open in this way.

Sunday School and worship with Highland Hills in Greeley will be held on Sunday mornings and we will hold a worship service 

with Waypoint Church in Fort Collins on Sunday evenings. A mid­week Bible study in Greeley for both groups will be held on 

Wednesdays.

As we move forward with this new arrangement, as pastor of the Greeley Church, I become the pastor of both churches. The 

position at the Greeley Church is bi­vocational at this point, so they will be sending the salary from the church to North American 

Ministeries. We will continue to recieve our salary, which includes your gifts to our account, from North American Ministries. 

We expect this to be a huge blessing to both churches. Although the Greeley Church will be taking on the Fort Collins church as it's 

mission project, It cannot support the finances of both churches.  Your support is greatly needed and greatly appreciated; we 

cannot do this without you.

Praise the Lord for what He has done and is doing for our Colorado churches! Thank you for your continued prayer and financial 

support for us and the mission work in Fort Collins through Free Will Baptist North American Ministries as we move forward in 

this joint endeavor.

Please pray for our Colorado churches!

We are so grateful for your prayers and financial support! 

In Christ,

Terry & Tammy Miller

Fort Collins, Colorado

The Miller Family Spring 2022


